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10 DOWNING STREET

THEPRINIENWISTER 18 March 1982

Dear Mr. Martens

I accept with the greatest pleasure your kind invitation

to me to attend the celebration of the 25th Anniversary of

the signing of the Treaties of Rome, which is to take place

on 29 March in Brussels.

I note that the academic session will be honoured by the

presence of His Majesty The King and that the guests will be

invited by His Majesty to lunch at the Royal Palace.

I much look forward to seeing you again on this decasion.

Yours sincerely
(sgd) MT

His Excellency Mr. Wilfried Martens


